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Monica Hawkins

From: FONOM Office/ Bureau de FONOM <fonom.info@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 6:52 AM
Subject: Federal Electoral Districts Redistribution
Attachments: St. Charles - Motion regarding Electoral Boundary Changes in Northern Ontario.pdf; 

Township of Colemen - CTC of Resolution 22-08-31-02.pdf; Electoral Districts 
Redistribution Letter.pdf (1).pdf

Good morning 
 
The FONOM Executive has been discussing the Federal Redistribution and the negative impact it 
will have on the strength of the Northern Voice in Ottawa. The FONOM Board would ask that you 
share President Whalen's letter and two recent resolutions with your Council members and Senior 
Staff. The FONOM Board would also hope your Council lends its voice and support to the issue.  
 
We would be happy to answer any questions your Council may have.  
 
Talk soon, Mac 
 
Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
615 Hardy Street    North Bay, ON, P1B 8S2   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
 
 
 
Thank you to our Northern Hospitality Suite Partners  

 

Gold 

Nuclear Waste Management Organization, Enbridge, and KWM Consulting 

 

Silver 

Ontario Forest Industries Association (OFIA), Tulloch, and ROMA  


